Also sent to:
Dr. Walter Murray,
President, Univ. of Saskatchewan.

December 8th, 1926,

-~

Dr. R, ¥, Tory,
President, University of Alberta,
Edmonton, Alta.

Dear Dr. Tory:-

Dr. Thornton Dean of the Dental

-
o

Fagulty of MeGill University, has received from
Drs ¥Ws D. Cowan, Secrstary of the Dominion Dental
G

ouneil of Canadsa, a latter of whieh I am enclosing
yon & GODY.

I hone that the Senate of the
University of Albsrta will not endorse the action of
the Dental Board 6f that Province.

Lot me say that we at HeCGill do
not approve of the policy pursued by the Dental Board
of this province in setting up in Cusbeec a closed door
to the graduates of any Dental Sghool outside of this
province. Such a policy is provingialism of a very
objectionable sort =nd I was hoping that in time we
might change matt&rs, but there will no hope of any
change if these resolutions are supported by the
Universities of Alberta and Saskatchewan. Such action
wonld be interpreted as supporting 2 provineial rather
than & national policy for Canadians. I think our
policy in this province is unwise and unCanadian and I
should be very sorry to ses the Provinces of Alberta
and Saskatchewan follow suit.

I shall bring the matter up at
the Conferencs of Canadlan Universities, and in the
meantime I hope you will induce the Senate of your
University to delay sction.

With all good wishes, I am,
Yours fsithfully,




